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10 August 2022 

 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES: 

 

We are currently preparing to conduct the 6th Follow-up Survey (Wave 6) of the “LONGITUDINAL 

COHORT STUDY ON THE FILIPINO CHILD” which is a quantitative survey. We have done five survey 

waves and one supplemental survey and will need a Data Collection Consultant who will oversee the 

entire data collection operations in the Visayas and coordinate with USC-OPS regarding field personnel 

recruitment and employment. 

 

In this regard, we would like to invite you to respond to our call for a consultancy work from August 25, 

2022 to December 31, 2022. Attached is a copy of the Terms of Reference. 

 

Should you be interested in this consultancy work, please submit your curriculum vitae, references and 

consultancy fee for this engagement not later than 24 August 2022. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nanette L. Mayol, PhD 

LCSFC Investigator 

Director 

USC-Office of Population Studies Foundation Inc. 


